
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

May 22, 2012 
 
 

 
Members Present: 
Jim Levesque, Robert Schroeder, Richard Bairam, Bob Worrell, Ray Bonney, Merrill Johnson, Sean 
McDonald 
 
The meeting began at 6:30.  The Committee reviewed the minutes from the meeting held on April 24th. 
The Committee reviewed the spread sheets with everyone that has been shipped to and from the 
facility.   
 
Diane told the Committee that the single stream venture with the Concord Co-op has been cancelled.  
There is a group of communities that are trying to get a a group to support maybe continuing the effort 
for a community owned recycling facility.  They are meeting when Diane should be working on the roll 
out for the automated collection program.  Diane will get the information to bring forth when they 
meet. 
 
The new automated truck is in at Peterbilt.  The Hews company had a workshop meeting today so that 
the mechanics, drivers and the maintenance from Hews had a chance to walk through the truck.  The 
truck is not staying with us but was returned to Peterbilt for some additional work.  We will have the 
truck in our possession on the day after the Memorial Day weekend.  It will not give us much time to 
drive before the pickup begins.  The barrels are scheduled for the day after Memorial Day also.  The roll 
out should be 2 weeks long.  We will be working days and nights and weekends.  We are still waiting to 
hire another driver but have one in the works. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00. 
 
 
 


